
















Please send email notification to Iulian Gugiu at Iulian.Gugiu@dot.gov and to 

ODI_IRresponse@dot.gov when Nissan sends its response to this office and indicate whether 

there is confidential information as part of Nissan's response. 
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If you have any technical questions concerning this matter, please call Iulian Gugiu of my staff at 

(202) 366-6070.

D. Scott Yon, Chief
Vehicle Defects Division B
Office of Defects Investigation

List of ODI numbers cited above: 11234415, 11207486, 11196006, 11193208, 11180021, 
11176324, 11172159, 11152569, 11123812, 11103556 (duplicate of 11180021), 11102456, 
11101830, and 11052546. 




